
April 20, 1976 

Stella Cunningham 

Burnaby, B.C. 

Dear Ste lla: 

Enclosed please find a copy of the University's job descriptions 
and our latest contract which shows the new regtructuring of pay 
ca tegories (pages 56-57). I've also included a copy of our first 
contract as a point of comparison. 

If you would like to get more information on this, I would suggest 
you cal l Dal e McAslan. chairperson of l as t year's Contract Committees 
at 228-2761. 

Sincerely _, 

r· 
Peggy Smith 
Uni on Organizer 




